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As a voting, tax paying citizen, I do not support LC38.  This bill does
not address any problem!  LC38 will impose unnecessary and burdening
restrictions on normal law abiding citizens!  LC38 will be ignored by the
common trouble maker!  Please consider the vast majority of good people
that do not deserve this added regulation.

Thank you for your consideration

Mark Lepley
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